WAPHA LEARNING

Aboriginal cultural
diversity training

Free online training for all practice staff

To help improve health outcomes for Aboriginal people, WA Primary
Health Alliance (WAPHA) is offering free online Aboriginal cultural
diversity training for all general practice staff.

The free online training is the SBS Inclusion Program (First Nations)
that includes short learning modules, which take approximately an
hour to complete in total, with the following learning outcomes:
¢ Improving knowledge about the history of Aboriginal culture
and experiences.
¢ Understanding how to identify myths versus facts.
e Comprehending some of the stereotypes and assumptions
sometimes made about Aboriginal people.
¢ Recognising the importance of spirituality in Aboriginal culture.
¢ Recognising the importance of family and kinship in
Aboriginal culture.
¢ Grasping the impact of colonisation on Aboriginal people.
e Comprehending the trauma felt by the Stolen Generations and
the intergenerational trauma still being felt today.
¢ Implementing tools to actively participate in the reconciliation
process as both an individual and a business.
e Explaining what the Uluru Statement from the Heart is and
how it came about.
¢ Describing the events that led to the referendum in 2023,
which proposed Aboriginal people be recognised in an
enshrined Voice to Parliament.

After completing the training, you will receive a certificate for your
professional development record, as well as a suite of resources you
can use to apply your learnings in the primary health environment.

The free online Aboriginal cultural diversity training is available for
a limited time only with a limited number of places for participants.
To register, click here or scan the QR code above.
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For further information, email
the Practice Assist team via
practiceassist@wapha.org.au

WA Primary Health Alliance uses the term Aboriginal in preference to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander, in recognition that Aboriginal people are the original inhabitants of Western Australia.
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